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Minutes of Meeting  
 

Thursday September 8, 2022 
 
 

The meeting was held remotely via Zoom. All members of the Committee were in 
attendance. In addition, Commissioners Jeanette Bilicznianski, Frances Lane, and 
Anthony Pramberger were also in attendance.  Invited guests David Stein, Theresa Dell 
and Ralph Blessing also attended the entire meeting.  
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM 
 

2. The Committee met with David Stein, Chair of the Zoning Board, Theresa Dell, 
Chair of the Planning Board and Ralph Blessing, Land Use Bureau Chief, in that 
order. Each of the guests gave his or her view of Charter Revision as it relates to 
Land Use and each of the Commissioners posed questions.  
 

3. The following additional individuals will be invited to address the Committee and 
answer relevant questions posed by members of the Committee:  
  

a. Joseph Pigott, Chair of the Zoning Board of Appeals 
b. James Lunney, Zoning Enforcement Officer 
c. Dr. Damien Ortelli, Chair of the Harbor Management Commission  

 
The Chair of the Committee will extend the invitations.   

 
4. It was noted by the Chair that Doug Dalena, Director of Legal Affairs and 

Corporation Counsel, is scheduled to meet with the Committee at the next 
scheduled meeting on September 22, 2022, and that Lyda Ruijter, City and Town 
Clerk, will speak to the Committee at a future meeting.  

 

5. The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 PM.  



 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Steven M. Loeb, Chair  
 

This meeting is on video.  

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/player/clip/12036?view_id=14&redirect=true

